FOI 0254/2023 Response
Request

Dear Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust,

Please can you provide under the Freedom of Information Act a structure chart for the Acute Trust, inclusive of all Human resources 'Heads of
Service," 'Assistant Directors' and Directors with the full job titles and the names of individuals who hold these positions.

Response

The Trust is currently unable to provide the requested structure chart.

This is because the Trust’s structure chart is currently under review and amendments, to capture new staff members and changes in positions.
The Trust anticipates that the structure chart will be amended and ready for publication in March 2023.

The Trust therefore rely on exemption Section 22 exemption of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to deny this aspect of your request.



